

# St. Vincent de Paul School

30527 8th Ave. S. Federal Way, WA 98003 253-839-3532 f253-946-1247 www.stvs.us

What's happening?

October 25 Truck or Treat 6:30-8

October 29

St. Vincent School Sweatshirt/ T-shirt and Jeans Day (Blue jeans with no holes)

### October 31

Halloween Spirit Assembly, 2pm Students may wear costumes that are appropriate for our school. No scary clown costumes.

# November 1

All Saints Day Mass, 9am Clean Full Dress Uniforms

#### November 7

Mass, 9am Clean Full Dress Uniforms

# November 8

No School—Teacher CIC Retreat

### November 11

No School—Veterans Day

#### November 20

Thanksgiving Feasts, Grades 5/6 & 7/8



"If God
is the center
of your life,
no words
are necessary.
Your mere
presence will
touch hearts."

St. Vincent de Paul

October 24, 2024

Dear Families.

Everyone here is excited about the Trunk or Treat tomorrow evening. The candy donations are greatly appreciated. We want everyone to be safe during the event. Children need to stay in the lower parking lot. Please remind your children about safety prior to the event. Thank you to Amanda Martinez and the Social Committee for all of their work to make the Trunk or Treat event possible.



29th Week in Ordinary Time

**Parents Association Meeting** 

Our reading specialist, Mrs. Schuler, gave an informative presentation about MAP testing last Thursday at the meeting. If you have any questions, her email is dschuler@stvs.us.

The Parent Meetings are intended for adults. If you need to bring your child with you, your child must sit with you during the meeting and stay with you before and after the meeting. Thank you for your consideration of the presenters as well as everyone in attendance.

# Dia de los Muertos

Parents will be setting up Dia de los Muertos altars after school on Monday. If you would still like to send photos of loved ones who have passed, please send them to school so that we can remember, honor, and pray for them. Please write your name on the back of the photos so that we can get them back to you when the altars are taken down. Thank you to Mrs. Colby-Sanchez and Mr. Donovan for helping us support our families' traditions.

#### Halloween

Students may wear costumes that are appropriate for our school on Halloween. We have a spirit assembly at 2pm. Wear your costume and join us if you can.

We have Mass on All Saints Day so all Halloween face and hair color needs to be removed for Mass on Friday, November 1st.

### Thank You!

Thank you to Oscar Bermudez, Clay Williams, and Joy Mala & Ashish Kumar, for painting the classroom entry walls and trim. The hallway looks so clean and sharp.

If you will need financial assistance next year, please apply today for a Fulcrum Grant.

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us. With my love and prayers,

